From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 02 December 2014 18:11
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01762/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 6:10 PM on 02 Dec 2014 from Mr Roger Le Gros.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Ltd Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Use of land at Grange Farm for mixed use comprising part agricultural, part equestrian training and competitions (Use Class D2), formation of new access, extension to existing car park and associated work 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Roger Le Gros

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Woodlands Park Lane, Swalcliffe, Oxfordshire OX15 5EU


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I live on Park lane and have no objection to the planning application at grange farm.


